Classn(s)
KO

CONFIDLENTIAL ' 64th Harch, 1458,

Dear Hir,

Ships owned by the Hepublic
of Indonesis

Reverting to my letter of theZlst February
laet, I think it well to inform you that a8 it
ie understood the intimation previously received
from you may be reversed, it has been decided
for the time being not to publish the withdrawal
from clase that bas been reguested in the cases
in question. :

1 will write you further at a later date
s soon ags more definite information is receivea,
but in the mesntime there will be no objection
to your holding Clascification Surveys on any
of the vessels named, should you be so desired
by the Owners.

~Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Uommittee.

N.A. Dawson, Esg.,
SOURABAYA.
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